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20th May 2021, 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 I hope you are all well? I write to inform you that we will be holding a transition meeting for 

all Year 6 parents and pupils during the first week back after the half term holidays. Please 

see the schedule below.  

These meetings will take place via Teams and will enable us to provide you with some 

important information but also provide an opportunity for you to ask specific questions or 

address any concerns that you may have. We will be sending a meeting link to your 

respective primary schools on Monday 7th June in preparation for the meetings. 

Meeting Schedule 

School Date Time 

Garnteg Primary Tuesday 8th June 5pm 

Blaenavon Heritage Tuesday 8th June 5.45pm 

Pen y Garn, George Street Wednesday 9th June 5pm 

Cwmffrwdoer,  New Inn, 

Ysgol BrynOnnen, 

Woodlands,  

Wednesday 9th June 5.45pm 

  

If it is not possible to make your allocated time, please contact Nicola Strachan (Transition 

lead) on Nicola.strachan@abersychanschool.co.uk  to confirm a different time. 

Any parents/carers of SNRB pupils will be contacted separately. 

I look forward to seeing you all then. 

With best wishes, 

 

Phil Collins - Headteacher 
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